From: [

To: wlldp

Subject: Local development plan Linlithgow HLL-4
Date: 22 November 2015 13:42:46

Dear Sir

I wish to record my objections with regard to the proposed zoning for residential development, H-
LL4 (45 houses) on the greenfield site just to the south of the settlement boundary and east of
Manse Road which is proposed in the Local Development Plan by West Lothian Council.

| feel that there are a number of issues related to this site which would make it unsuitable for
housing development, particularly the lack of suitable road access given the current congestion at
peak times on Manse Road especially at the bridge crossing of the canal and the junction at the
bottom of Back Station Road, plus the lack of available primary schooling.

Kind regards
Nick Goldfinch

Sent from my iPhone





